
 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 29th January, 2018 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

The Premier League Primary Stars Tournament – 6-a-side Girls’/Boys’ Football Competition 

  

Your child has been invited to take part in the above tournament. 

 

Details are as follows:  

Date: Wednesday 14th February, 2018;  

Venue: City Football Academy, Alan Turing Way, (West Gate Entrance) M11 3QT.   

We will need to leave Manor Green no later than 8.30 am for a 9.00 am start.  Return from there at 1.00 pm 

back to Manor Green. 

 

The winning team from each group will return for the local finals on Friday 16th February. 

 

Please indicate below whether or not you will allow your child to take part and we have  enough transport 

through parents to participate in this competition. 

 

Many thanks. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

C Willcock 

Sports Coach 

 

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 

I wish / do not wish my child:………………………………………Year:…………….to take part in the Primary Stars 

Tournament 6-a-side girls’ football   competition on Wednesday 14th February, 2018 at the City Football 

Academy. 

 

 I am able to help with transport and have checked my insurance covers this. 

 

 I give permission for my child to be transported by another adult. 

 

 

 

 Signature: ……………………………………………. parent / guardian 


